
 

 

 
 

 
National Police Week was enacted October 1, 1962 by the United States Congress.  

This resolution authorized then President John F. Kennedy to proclaim the calendar week of  

May 15
th

 each year as Police Week.  Every year, for the last 60 years, people across the country 

gather during this week to honor those who serve their communities through law enforcement  

and pay special recognition to those who have lost their lives in the line of duty for the safety  

and protection of others. 

 
On behalf of Police Chief Joseph A. Battaglia 
you are cordially invited to attend our annual 

 

Police Week Ceremony  
Thursday, May 15, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. at 

PARKING LOT OUTSIDE THE POLICE DEPARMENT  
(Rain location – Municipal Court Room) 

710 Hermann Road, North Brunswick, NJ 
 

Our Police Officers will be honored with Departmental awards for their actions deemed to go 

above and beyond their duties.  
We hope that you will be able to join us to commemorate these law enforcement officers and to 

remember their families.  

They are there for us, protecting us and putting their lives on the line every day. 

 

 
 

 


